3rd October, 19%5.

My dear Oscar,

I have an acknowledgement from the Royal Socilety to say your
manuscript has been received, but presumably owing to the
holidays they may not yet have had it refereed. I have no doubt
that they will be favourably impressed,

I have decided to call the new book "Statistical Methods and
Scientific Inference". I believe the publishers are now moving,
though they have shown & good deal of inertia, as authors always
feal.

Sincerely yours,



